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PRINCIPAL ACCOUNTS OFFICE 

GOVERNMENT Of: NCT OF DELHI 
~p.

1 BlOCK:VlKAS IBHAWAN:NEW DIElH! 

No. F. 4/Adv./Pr.A.0./35/ T -I/2010-11/oi~ (as 	 Dated: tJ +\e+\'2.Xl\.3 
To 

Sub: 

Sir/Madam, 

This office is receiving representations from the employees regarding the 
method of withdrawal of amount $Ubscrlbed by the employee under the New 
Pension Scheme on their resignation/death etc. The matter has accordingly been 
referred to the Govt.of India, Ministry of Home Affairs for necessary 
clarification/orders. .rt ./

it,...·.
jj_4 f;_ 	 The Under Secretary, Mlnist;ry of Ho~e Affairs has Informed vide his letter

) 10 r~ ;,-~ _	_dated-29).10.2012 that guidelines for withdrawal of pension corpus in the event of 
exit from the New Pension Scheme ls.illl to be finalized by Department of Financial 
Services. This has further. been retreated In his letter dated 19.3.2013 (copies 
endosed) , 

The above said instructions may be brought to the notice of all Heads of 
Offices under their control for taking up th~ representations of s.uch employees so as 
to avoid the representations to the various authorities to the Govt.In this regard. 

Youq,:ithfully, 

~~3' 
(PARKASH CHAND) 

Dy.Controll~r of Accounts 
(Admn./Tech.) 

Encls; As above. 

with a copy of the above referred letters dated 29.10.2012 and 
19.3.2013 of Ministry of Home Affairs, Govt.of India to P.S. to Pr. Secretary 
(Finance); and Secretary (Finance} Finance Department, Delhi Secretariat, 
New Delhi for kind information. 
All PAOs. Govt.of NCT of Delhi for necessary action. 

~ 
(PARKASH CHAND) 

Dy.Controller of Accounts 
(Admn./Tech.} 
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F'.No.14011122/2011.:tlelhi-I 
Government ofIndia/Bharat Sarkar 


Ministry ofHome Affairs/Grih Mantralaya 


*** 

North Block, New Delhi-1. 

Dated the 19th March, 2013. 
To 

The Controller ofAccounts 
Principal Accounts Office 
Government ofNCT ofDelhi 
A-Block, I. P. Estate, Vikas Bhawan 
New Delhi 110002 

Sub: Clarification on the admissibility of the family pension and 
guidelines regarding withdrawal of amount subscribed by the 
employee under the New Pension Scheme. 

Sir, 

I am directed to refer to your letter No.F.4/Adv./35/T-1/10­
l l/360ldated 07.03.2013 on the subject mentioned above and to saytha.t 
the views communicated vide this Ministry's letter of even number dated 

29.10.2012 are reiterated. This Ministry has no further comments to 
offers. 

Yours faithfully, 

(A.K. Das) 
Under Secretary to the Government ofIndia 
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